
NEWSLETTER 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  1st February ,  2019 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl  96.35%      Oak 76.25% 

Tawny Owl  95.5%   Acorn 99.17% 

Owlets    98.8%    

 

Dates for your  Diary     

February                              

1st  Family Café Oak (TMB) 2pm    

4th  NSPCC Workshop (both)     

5th  National E-Safety Day      

6th  Light & Life (both)       

8th  Hi 5 Netball                            

13th  Federation Day (KS1 TMB, KS2 

  Hilgay).                 

15th Year 6 Maths Masterclass     

18th to 22nd Half Term (Sch closed)    

25th  Children return to school    

26th Volleyball (both)     

28th Football Tournament Yr 5/6 

March 

 4th Family Café 1:30 TMB                   

5th  Family Café 1:30 Hilgay                  

5th       Parents Evening TMB 3:30-7pm   

7th  World Book Day (both)        

7th  Parents Evening Hilgay 3:15- 

  7pm (Owlets 2 - 7pm)                   

8th  Volleyball KS2         

11th Science Week       

12th  Storytelling Assembly (TMB)         

13th  Storytelling Assembly (Hil)   

15th Comic Relief        

15th Sleepover (TMB) details follow    

22nd Sleepover (Hil) details follow      

28th Hi 5 Netball Lynnsport    

April 

1st  Netball  tournament      

2nd Football tournament      

4th  Tri-Golf              

8th-22nd School Closed -  Easter            

23rd  School re-opens 

We Love Maths               
This week please complete Activity 8 

and return the signed book to school 

on Tuesday 5th February, 2019 

NSPCC Monday 4th February 

I’m pleased to tell you that the NSPCC will be delivering their Speak 

out. Stay safe. programme on Monday 4
th
 February across both 

schools. This is a nationwide programme for every primary school aged 

child in the UK and Channel Islands. With the help of their friendly mas-

cot Buddy, they’ll be presenting an assembly to the      children in our 

school as well as a workshop for Years 5 and 6.  

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 6th February we will be doing activities in school in line with this year’s 
theme: Together for a better internet. There are parent activities and videos about 
helping your children be safe online on the Safer Internet website: 



Family Cafés         
On Monday 28th Barn Owl and Tawny Owl classes held their family café.  The children, parents and 

grandparents had the opportunity to make Brazilian huts called Malocas.  They then went onto to    

Carnival masks with feathers, sequins and sparkly bits everywhere. 

On Tuesday 29th Owlets held their family café.  Again many parents, grandparents and children making  

rainmaker musical instruments after listening to the story Bringing the Rain to Kapiti Plain by Verna 

Aardema.  Again lots of feathers, animal print, foil and fun. 

 

            

 

 

 
Watch out for Oak Class photos which will be on next 

weeks newsletter as their Family Café is this afternoon. 

 



 

 


